September 8, 2022
WILD FLOWER WATER CO-OP
15195 WEST AJO HWY #189
TUCSON, AZ 85735

EMALIL: wildflowerwellcoop(@ gmail.com or uscarr{@live.com

Phone: 520-235-3412

Wild Flower Well Members,

Reading of the meters is on the 1% and 2"¢ of each month. In accordance with the W11d Flowcr
Co-op bylaws, it is the members responsibility to keep this area clean. Starting O

there will be an added charge if I am required to clean out meters or the brush around the area.
The charge will be added to miscellaneous fees on water bill. I would like to thank all of the
members that took the time to clean in and around their water meters. It is appreciated.

As a reminder, water bill payments must be received by the MM‘ In accordance
with the Wild Flower Water Co-op bylaws after the 22nd there will be a late charge fee added to

the water bill. Starting November 1, 2022 if water bill is not paid by the due date a late charge
will be posted to your bill under late charges.

Thanks in advance for your cooperation in these matters. If you have any questions feel free to
call me or email me with questions or concerns.

PRESIDENT/CEO
WILD FLOWER WATER CO-OP



